
Dear Councillors,


My name is Lindsay Gilmore and I’m writing to share my support of the proposed updates 
to bylaw section 4.15 regarding Home Occupations that allows additional dwelling units and 
accessory buildings to be used for Home Occupations. 


I believe this change will affect the community in a positive way because it will give people 
like myself who work remotely the option to keep work close to home with the added benefit 
of separation of home and work.


The impact to the surrounding community will remain the same whether Home Occupation is 
happening in the primary residence or the additional dwelling unit/accessory building, so I 
feel there is no reason why this bylaw should not be passed.


Passing this bylaw would help small businesses succeed in Guelph and I look forward to your 
support in passing this bylaw.


Thank you,


Lindsay Gilmore



